
 

 

M. C. Hayashi 

Rue de la Victoire 65 Paris 

October 8 : 1898 

 

Dear Sir, 

I am happy to acknowledge the safe arrival and delivery of the box of 

handkerchiefs forwarded to me by you on behalf Viscount Nagaoka, and I beg to tender 

you my best thanks for the same. 

Your faithfully 

Walter Simms 
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